Misty Maza

From: Pierre Barbour <pbarbour@nhswra.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 12:36 PM
To: Misty Maza

Cc: Sal DeCola; Gerry Antunes

Subject: Murphy Road Recycling Permit Expansion

Please be cautious
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Mitzi,
The below cover narrative should have been submitted with my earlier letter.

The NHSWRA Board is troubled by the current plans to move putrescible MSW (municipal solid waste) sourced outside
of New Haven into the City and transferred back out of New Haven. The current plan, in our view, lacks cohesiveness
and is confusing. Accepting MSW at this facility, potentially, undermines the charge of this Board which is to exercise
supervision over the waste stream in New Haven, and enforce waste flow control ordinances. Accepting waste from
surrounding towns which may, and all likelihood, will include Hamden, Cheshire, Wallingford and Meriden (as well as
any other MSW within a 30-mile radius of New Haven) does little to protect the citizens in this port area of New Haven
from the noise, traffic, odor & air quality associated with such an operation.

This letter was submitted for your use during your review and consideration.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss, please feel free to contact me at 203.410.6823, or email me at
pbarbour@nhswra.com.
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